
COVID-19
CLOSURE 
NOTICE

Mason Health continues to closely monitor the evolving situation with
the COVID-19 virus. In collaboration with Mason County Public Health, we are 

proactively developing a plan to serve our community’s health and safety needs.  
Patient Accounts is closed to the public,

however we are still able to provide service to you.
Please see details below.

Call: 360-427-3601
Fax: 360-427-9597

Patients can also email
hospitalbillingquestions@

masongeneral.com
We apologize for any inconvenience.

Please visit us on our website www.masongeneral.com 
to get up-to-date information. Thank you. 


